

BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION LTD.



SAFETY NOTICE 2/94

TANDEM EQUIPMENT

At the Safety and Training Committee (STC) Meeting of the 17th March 1994 the following was agreed.

- Changes to manufacturers specifications on Tandem Equipment must be approved by the BPA, via the Riggers Committee and STC.
- Note: See 1994 re-written Operations Manual, Section 6, Para 1, (d).
- 2) All Tandem equipment must have a record/log card for all descents.
- Note: See 1994 re-written Operations Manual, Section 12, Para 1 (f) and Section 6, Para 10 (a).
- 3) 'Black' plastic coated ripcords are not to be used as 'drogue release' ripcords.

Tony Butler Technical Officer

18th March 1994

Distribution

CCI's Riggers Council Sport Parachutist File